GLA and EEF
Nominating Report to GLA Annual Meeting
August, 2020

The following nominations to the Boards of the EEF and GLA have been recommended by the Nominating Committees, approved by the EEF Board of Directors and the Executive Committee and Board of Directors of the GLA, and are submitted here for approval of the GLA general membership. Any objections to the slates should be forwarded to the GLA office by August 31, 2020. Without substantial objection on that date, these nominations are considered approved.

EEF Directors:
The Environmental Education Foundation Nominating Committee proposes the following to serve as EEF directors for three-year terms ending in 2023:

Kristen Freytag (first term)
Toni Harkness (second term)
	Gil Kirkpatrick (first term)
	Skip Mosshamer (first term)

The EEF wants to thank retiring directors Linda Ciaglia and Bill Duncan for their dedicated service.

GLA Directors:
The Geneva Lake Association Nominating Committee proposes the following to serve as GLA Directors for three-year terms ending in 2023:

William McClayton	E. Lynn Grayson	Scott Craven Jones
Tricia Forbeck	David Anderson	John Goggin
Dianna Colman	James Reuland	Susan D. Whiting
The GLA wishes to thank Donald Taylor for the many years of service to the association and most recently as chair of the membership committees. The GLA also wishes to express appreciation for the dedication and service of Director John Larson, who passed during this last year. Both also worked very hard on the placement and upkeep of lake path signs on the Geneva shore path. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

INFORMATIONAL ONLY:
The EEF Board of Directors elected the following officers for 2020-2021:
	President — Carl Rathmann
	Vice President — Mike Hinske
	Secretary/Treasurer — James A. Smith

The GLA Board of Directors elected the following officers for 2020-2021:
	President — Mark S. Lillie
	Vice President — E. Lynn Grayson
	Treasurer — Robin Randolph
	Secretary — Robert T. Morava, Jr.
	Executive Secretary — James A. Smith
